From: Taylor, Martin@Waterboards [mailto:Martin.Taylor@waterboards.ca.gov] On Behalf Of WB-DFA-
DrinkingWaterSRF

Sent: Monday, August 31, 2015 4:33 PM

To: DWSRFWaiver

Subject: CA DWSRF Continuance of AlS Drought Project Waiver

To Whom it may concern,

The California Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Program is requesting the AIS waiver, for drought
emergency projects, approved by USEPA on August 18, 2014 be granted an extension due to the fact
that the State continues to be in a state of emergency with regard to extreme drought conditions. The
initial AIS waiver expired on September 30, 2014, the Program submitted and was granted an extension
which is due to expire on September 30, 2015.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require further information to support this request.

Sincerely,

Martin Taylor

Loan & Grant Administration Section
Division of Financial Assistance
State Water Resources Control Board
1001 | Street, 16" Floor

P.O. Box 944212

Sacramento, CA 95814

Phone: 916-341-5416

Fax:916-327-7469
mtaylor@waterboards.ca.gov
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